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HB 3090 

 

My name is Daniel Layne, and I am opposed to HB 3090. Banning the sale of 

flavored tobacco products, and nicotine products does not solve the situation at hand. 

All this does is create an even worse black market for such products. Minor’s will 

continue to get these products from friends, family members and the Internet. While it 

is crazy to me to ban any and all flavored adult products such as cannabis, alcohol 

and liquor along with products containing nicotine, that simply does not solve any 

issues. The state of Oregon needs to focus on much more critical issues, such as 

homelessness, illicit drug issues and the lack of law enforcement funding that had 

cause our state to become riddled with crime. 

Thank You 

Daniel  


